
It has become increasingly important that water levels in existing and drilled wells 
within the District boundaries be measured periodically to assess the impact of 
pumping and improve the district’s ability to properly manage the aquifers. The District 
currently has no provision or standard for installation of a well seal which provides a 
portal for water level data to be collected. It has become more and more that District 
field technicians are encountering well seals which do not provide the access 
necessary. 

The General Manager proposes the following language for consideration as a rule 
change to address the above-described issue. 

 


